
 

 

 
 

 

 

To save time when you drop off your children if they are late, 

Louise Grant will escort children who are late to their 

classroom.  

 

There is no need to sign two registers – just signing the Late 

Register is enough.  If you have any information for staff you 

can tell this to Louise Grant and she will let staff know.   

 

This will also help avoid disruption in the classrooms when 

parents are coming in and out because this upsets the other 

children who want to know where their parents are when they 

see parents in school. 

 

Thank you for your support with this and we hope it saves 

everyone a little time when we are all so busy. 

 

Ms. Humble 

 

Head Teacher 


